HPPOA BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING
May 19, 2021
GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT FOR APRIL 2021

SUBMITTED BY DON MORRIS

The paving project for 12" MP has been completed.

The C88 two-way yellow reflectors for the centerline of Paradise Dr. has been completed. The
road crew will be starting on Kaloli Dr. next.

Equipment: The radiator for the case grader is still on back order. Should be in soon. All other
equipment is running fine at this time.

Mowing: The road crew mowed 66 Miles of roadway easement with the side arm and 16 miles
with the deck mower.

Grading: Widen, dropped 1 1/2” base course graded and compacted 8.5 miles of roadway.

Hot Mix: Filled potholes on paved and chip sealed road with hot mix on Pohaku Circle, 33 MDE,
32 MDE, 28 MPK, 26 MPK, 25 MP, 23 MP, 23 KS.

Trees Removed: 17 Paradise Main, 13 PK, 7 KDE, 4 KDE.
Rubbish Pickup: 1.5 tons of rubbish, and 22 tires.

Safety Report: No accidents or injuries for the past 77 months.



